
 

   January 8, 2021 OSLER SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
 

“Learning, Growing...Together”  

Dear Parents,   

 

Happy New Year! We are so excited to be back at school 

while the weather is so amazing! I hope everyone enjoyed 

lots of time outside during the Christmas break—time out-

side helps our students stay healthy in so many ways. When I 

am working in my office after school, it brings me joy to see 

our students out on the little skating rink or out on the hills 

sledding. 

Thank you to all the teachers for putting together an abso-

lutely delightful Christmas concert. Doing things differently is 

not always easy but our students really enjoyed the process. 

I am so proud of how all our students were involved in cre-

ating a little Christmas joy for you 

 

If you have any compliments, questions or concerns you 

would like to share, please do not hesitate to contact your 

child’s classroom teacher, Mr. Key or myself.   

 

Yours in Education, 

Ms. Kampen  

Principal: Ms. Audrey Kampen 
Vice-Principal:  Mr. Glenn Key 

 
Phone: 306-239-2077 
www.spiritsd.ca/osler 

January 19 

School Community Council—Election 
January 26 & 28 

Progress Conferences (Gr. 1-9) 
January 29 

No School—Teacher Prep Day 
February 15-19 

No School—Family Day/Winter Break 

 



We would like to give a huge thank you to Osler Com-

munity Church, Osler Mennonite Church and Osler Mis-

sion Chapel for their generous donations. These funds 

will be used to benefit the students in our school and 

are greatly needed and appreciated. 

 

 

Thank you to our School Community Council for hosting a Christmas singalong for our Kindergarten to 

Grade 5 students and families! Singing with Sylvia was great and grandma’s and grandpa’s from both 

far and near also enjoyed the show!  

Masks At Osler School 

 

At Osler School we are very fortunate to be 

able to offer in person learning to all our stu-

dents and want to continue to keep everyone 

safe and healthy!  

 

We would like to remind families that all stu-

dents are required to wear a mask at all times 

when they are in the school building. This still 

feels like a change for our Kindergarten to 

Grade 3 students but we are so proud of how 

our students have adapted to this change.  

 

Thank you for your support! 


